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	Purpose
This contribution aims to address the challenges that Landlocked Developing Countries (LLDCs) face in accessing and using the Internet due to, among other factors, affordability, limited technical infrastructure, poor connectivity and international public policy issues.
Action required
The Council Working Group on International Internet-related public policy issues is invited to consider the proposals herein and take appropriate actions, if needed.
_______________
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Introduction
During the 20th meeting of the CWG-Internet (October 2024), the contribution CWG‑Internet‑20/3, titled “Proposal to discuss about connectivity aspects for LLDCs”, was presented by Paraguay with the support of Armenia, Azerbaijan, Central African Rep., Mexico, Nepal, and Zambia. 
Noting the broad support for the contribution and the cross-regional interest in the subject matter, the Chair of the CWG-Internet invited the contributors to submit to the next meeting a revised proposal presenting an option for an open consultation topic and questions for the next cycle of consultations. 
The following proposal is the revised version for consideration of the Group.
Proposal
Based on the discussions made, the following topic is suggested to the Council Working Group on the Internet for the next open consultation:
“Ensuring meaningful connectivity to the Internet for LLDCs”.
	1	What strategies can be adopted to ensure meaningful connectivity to the Internet for LLDCs?
	2	To promote meaningful connectivity to the Internet in LLDCs, what specific measures can be taken regarding:
–	affordability
–	quality
–	investment
–	infrastructure
–	enabling environment.
	3	What can ITU, governments, including transit countries, and other stakeholders do to ensure meaningful connectivity to the Internet for LLDCs?
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